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Dear Sirs:

| am hard pressed to think of a good reason for a 6-story building to have only one exit, no matter
how well-constructed that exit is. Surely enough lives have been lost to poor fire safety that we
all see the need for at least two exits from any but the tiniest of buildings.

| am reminded of my own son’s experience two years ago, where he and his fellow residents
barely got out of their two-story apartment building before it burned to the ground in a middle-
of-the-night blaze. No one died, but the fire spread so fast that everyone lost everything including
many pet dogs and cats.

Please oppose this bill.

Regards,

Daniel S. Wilson

6302 Boxwood Rd,
Baltimore City, MD 21212



